




PICKLEBALL BOARD MEETING NOTES.      APRIL 18, 2022


Attendees:  Rich Loose, Greg Krier, Jane Jakubec, Jim Cooney, Marjo Peters, Dave O’Bryan, Lisa Penton

Approval of March 2022 minutes: A motion was made and seconded to approve the minutes from March 2022 meeting. 

Treasurer’s Report: Report was given by Jane Jakubec. We currently have $12,337.14 in our combined accounts. Jim Cooney was reimbursed for the nets he made for the courts at the Rec Center. We received a Benevity fund of $500 from the company Dave O’Bryan is employed.. Thank you Dave for that! A $50 donation was received from John Schmidt. Thank you John!

Membership Count and 2022 Dues Report: Report was given by Marjo Peters. We currently have 136 paid members. 
A date was chosen to have our club social. Date selected is Saturday, May 14th, at 12 noon, Pickleball courts, weather permitted. No alternate was chosen at this time. Pizza will be provided. Bring your own beverage. $200 was allotted to Marjo to pay for the pizza and other essentials.

Court dividers: Thank you again to Jim Cooney for making the remaining court dividers at the Rec Center

Court Damage: The damage to the courts will be repaired by the City when they do the other reparations needed. Ideas were discussed on how to monitor more closely the courts to prevent further vandalism. It was decided to have Jim Cooney speak to Bill Coburn, who sits on the Parks, Recreation, and Forestry Advisory Board, to ask the city to add a camera to the City Park parking lot cameras already in place. 

Board Positions Opening up: There are 3 Board positions opening. These positions are currently held by:
Rich Loose, President- Will run again
Marjo Peters, Membership-Undecided
Lisa Penton, Secretary- Will run again
Any person interested in these positions should notify Rich Loose







Items from the Board: A motion was passed to list Tuesday, 8:30-10am play as Structured Play, Dave will change Sign Up Genius to reflect this. 
Tuesday afternoon will be added to Sign Up Genius as a Beginner time slot. 1-3pm This will allow Beginners to start playing together. 
Ratings- Phil Koehler was interested to know if people would be interested in getting rated. This would give the player an idea of which group they would better fit into. He is willing to rate players. 
